
 

Deadline for 2014 Tabbies is today, April 1

CLEVELAND, US: The 2014 Tabbies is close to wrapping up. Are you in? It's not too late...yet. Our official Call for Entries
is still available at the TABPI website, allowing all b2b editors, publishers and art directors the opportunity to have their best
work judged by their peers. The deadline for entries to be postmarked is 1 April 2014. A late fee applies after that date. An
electronic version of the Call for Entries (including a much-requested editable PDF of the entry form) is now available at the
TABPI website. Judges for the competition are culled from suggestions of regional editorial groups across the globe.
Winners will be announced on or about 15 July 2014.
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